
 

 

 

 NOTICE 
 

This is for the information of all students that as per 

our records many students did not fill up their 

current mailing address properly and many of them 

changed their current address. As a result, we are 

facing problem to correspond with you. So, the 

concerned students are advised to verify and 

update their mailing address by 06 March 2017 on 

their student profile of our student web portal (RDS). 

From now onward whenever there is any change in 

their current address, they must update their profile 

accordingly. Failure of which may lead to take 

action as per NSU Policy. 
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